
 

 

 

 

 

Barb Collins called the August 7, 2014 Senior Commission Meeting to order at 1:05 
p.m. 

Members Present: Ruth Schwab, Phyllis Zea, Helen Winkel & Mike Vallone 

The minutes of the March 2014, June 2014 & July 2014 meetings were reviewed by 
the members. Phyllis Zea made a motion to accept the minutes and Helen Winkel 
seconded the motion. Minutes were accepted as presented. 

No Health & Human Resource report due to the medical leave of Lisa Anthony. 

St. Vincent DePaul report prepared by Mike Vallone. We keep receiving food from 
our parishioners keeping the shelves stocked. They give out around 35 bags of food 
each week and money for utilities, rent & medicine.  The American Legion will have 
a Pancake Breakfast on August 24th from 9:00am until 12:00p.m. 

There was a guest attending the meeting this month. Mr. Mike Rickert from the 
Senior Service Task Force Committee.  He informed the committee that they are 
available to educate senior citizens not to try and sell their homes.  

Phyllis Zea announced that she would only be a member for a couple more months. 
She put her house up for sale and is moving to Bridgeway in Bensenville, it is a 
retirement community. 

The Senior Commission adjourned at 2:39 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Barb Collins 

 


